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The Orange County Fire Authority Board of Directors met this evening in closed session to discuss the 

possible appointment of a fire chief following the resignation of Jeff Bowman. The Board of Directors 

took no reportable action.  Until further action is taken to appoint an Interim Chief, Acting Fire Chief 

Dave Anderson will continue guiding the organization through this transition.   

 

Any questions should be directed to Battalion Chief Marc Stone at (714) 573-6028. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
### 

 
 The OCFA is a joint powers authority that serves more than 1.8 million residents in 23 cities and the 

unincorporated areas of the county. 
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